City of Sault Ste. Marie
Huron Street Sewage Pump Station Improvements
Class Environmental Assessment

Public Comment Invited

The City of Sault Ste. Marie has initiated a Class Environmental Assessment (Class EA) to study
alternatives for upgrading or replacing the Huron Street Sewage Pump Station. The existing station is
located on the west side of Huron Street south of Bay Street and it is approaching the end of its useful
service life. Furthermore redevelopment of the area serviced by the station has been ongoing and is
expected to continue in future years which may result in a need for increased station capacity.
Alternatives include upgrading the existing facility or full replacement in the existing or a new location.

This project is being planned as a Schedule B project under the Municipal Class Environmental
Assessment Process (Class EA process). The Class EA process includes identification of problems
and opportunities, evaluation of alternative solutions and designs, stakeholder consultation, assessment
of potential effects on the environment and identification of reasonable measures to mitigate any adverse
effects.

Public and external agency consultation is a key component of this Study. The project team has initiated

project activities and as materials become available they will be posted on the project webpage
which is accessible at saultstemarie.ca/huronpumpstationea.

Further information may also be obtained by contacting either:

Catherine Taddo, P.Eng. Rick Talvitie, P.Eng.

Land Development and Environmental Engineer Project Manager

City of Sault Ste. Marie AECOM Canada Ltd.

Tel: 705-759-5380 Tel: 705-942-2612

Fax: 705-541-7165 Fax: 705-942-3642

Email: c.taddo@cityssm.on.ca Email: rick.talvitie@aecom.com

Public input and comment are invited, for incorporation into the planning and design of this project, and
will be received until November 30, 2018. Information related to this study will be collected in
accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of
personal information, all comments received will become part of the public record and may be included in
Study documentation prepared for public review.

This Notice issued on October 25, 27 and November 1, 2018.
Catherine Taddo, P.Eng.

Land Development and Environmental Engineer
City of Sault Ste. Marie



